
Congratulations Shelby Hart on being awarded the
2022 Mercer SWCD and Mercer Landmark

Scholarship!

Shelby attended Coldwater  
High School and is now

studying at Wright State
Lake Campus. She is

majoring in Agricultural
Business. Shelby is part of

the Wright State university
collegiate Young farmers
club. We would like to wish
shelby the best of luck in

her future and we look
forward to her joining the
Agricultural workforce. 




Angie Bohman 
Mercer Landmark Grain Advisor, shelby
Hart recipient, & and Ariel Hein Mercer
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